Good evening

I have received notice(not from any government bodies!) that there are due to be some
house built behind the general elliot in Croft.

I am writing to object to these being built. I have concerns over increased traffic, concerns
over school places. As well as this broadband speeds are poor and this will put further
strain on it.

Please could I have receipt that this objection has been received.

Thanks






